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Loughton Wombles successfully carried out their seventh 

group litter pick on Saturday 3 December 2022.  We had a 

large response to our request to litter pick on this date, so we 

split into three teams. Wombles met at the bus stop outside 

Lidl and Group 1 headed up Church Hill.  Group 2 went litter 

picking in Harwater Drive and the third group walked across 

to Hillyfields where numerous bags of litter were collected. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next group meeting will be on Saturday 28 January 2023, 

at 10.30am, meeting point to be confirmed.  

Please could you suggest any areas in need of our attention 

in Loughton, it would be good to target new locations in the 

town. 

Once again may we thank you for your support, remember 

us Wombles are leaving our town better then we found it!! 

Regards      Debbie   &. Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 


